
MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS NOW! 
 

2017 Clan Gunn Society of North America AGM 

June 9-11, 2017 

Salt Lake City, Utah 
 

The 2017 AGM will be held in conjunction with the 2017 Utah Scottish Festival 

and Highland Games. Clan Gunn will be the honored Clan, and 

our own Rich Gunn will be the Chieftain of the Games! 

 

The meeting and dinner for the 2017 AGM will be on Friday June 9th at 4:45PM 

in the Heritage Building at the Utah State Fair Park. 

 

The Fair Park is located at 155 North 1000 West, Salt Lake City. 

 

 

Hotel Details: 
 

Hyatt Place Salt Lake City Downtown/The Gateway 

55 North 500 West 

Salt Lake City 

UT 84101 

(801) 456-6300 

 

Rate: $109.00/night - includes Hot Breakfast and Free WiFi. 

Parking is an additional $10.00 per night. Mention G-CGNA for this rate.    

Discounted Rate expires Friday May 12th. 

 

 

Additional AGM information is located on Page 3.   

http://www.clangunn.us/AGM2017.htm 
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Letter from the President ð Winter 2017 

Dave Ziemer 
 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters of Clan Gunn, let me introduce myself. 

My name is Dave Ziemer, newly elected as President of CGSNA. I 

want to begin by sincerely thanking Rich for his years of faithful     

service as our President. I know I have some big shoes to fill, but with 

people like Rich Gunn, Charlie Kehm, Chuck Franz, Alise Erickson, 

Jerred Gunn and Anne Gunn as part of the team, I hope to serve you 

well. 

2016 was an interesting year, filled with many wonderful things. We saw Iain Gunn take his place as our 

Chief. There were many well attended festivals & games across North America where Gunns could share 

our history, and bring some wandering Gunns back into the fold. We had a great AGM where 45 of our 

members feasted, toasted and enjoyed the all that the Chicago games had to offer. However, there were 

many challenges as well. 

 
Last year saw a continuation of the of the decline of new memberships, as well as renewals. This is not 

peculiar to Clan Gunn; all the clans are suffering with the same lack of interest. We are all competing 

with a multitude of competitors for the attention of people with Scottish heritage. The average age of 

members involved in their clansõ societies is getting older every year. Young people of Scottish lineage 

donõt seem interested any more. I know it seems like Iõm being a little negative right out of the box, but 

there is always a great deal of hope!  For instance, now that you can renew or apply for Gunn         

membership on our website, itõs easier than ever to join and more people are doing so!  We can all work 

to reverse this trend if we put our heads together. 

 
I think we must show people who take the time to visit us that we are more than just a cultural          

organization, we are a FAMILY! I am not saying that we think we are the former, but from the comments 

I hear from visitors to our display, that impression surely exists. One of the things Iõve noticed is that 

some clans sit & socialize with themselves as visitors walk by their booths without being acknowledged. If 

they would only get up and talk with the folks, they might kindle some interest in our collective cause. 

 
Engagement is key! I want to hear from all our members. Everybody has talents & Ideas that need to be 

shared. Iõd love to see pictures, & hear stories from all the great things we do. And, most of all if any of 

you have ideas that will help attract and keep members, let us know. No idea is unimportant, we all share 

in this responsibility! 

 
Clan Gunn is going to bigger than ever with all the great members of our family doing all the awesome 

things that we do. I am so glad to be a part of future of Gunn!   

 
Slàinte mhòr agad! 

Dave 



 
 
 

 

AGM Agenda: 
 

4:45pm - 5:45pm: Annual General Meeting 

5:45pm - 6:45pm: Sit Down Dinner, Drinks & Fellowship in the Heritage Building, Utah State Fair Park. 

7:00pm - 9:00pm: Concert in the Entertainment Tent on the Tattoo Field. Live Entertainment by Men of 

Worth, Molly's Revenge and Wicked Tinkers. 

 

Travel Information: 
Salt Lake City International Airport, The Utah State Fair Park are all on the TRAX light rail Green Line, with 

the Airport to the West, the Hyatt Place in downtown, and the Utah State Fair Park between the two. 

Trains run every 15 minutes in both directions, the journey from the Airport to the Hyatt Place takes           

approx.15 Minutes, and from the Hyatt Place back to the Fair Park takes approx. 5 Minutes. Timetable and 

Fare information can be found on the UTA TRAX website 

Utah State Fair Park Driving Directions and Map 

 

Please contact David Bricker, Central Rocky Mountain North District Commissioner with any questions. His 

address is:  758 S 590 E, Orem UT 84097 and his phone number is (414) 687-0522. 

 
 

Member Pictures 
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2017 Clan Gunn Society of North America AGM (Cont.)  

Left: Clan March in Lehi, Utah at the 

Thanksgiving Point Games in June 2016 ñ

Picture by Bill Elrick  

 
Below Left: Highlands just north of the 

Borderlands, north of Glasgow ñPicture by 

Robby Robinson  

 
Below Right: Eilean Donan Castle, side 

viewñPicture by Robby Robinson  

http://menofworth.com/
http://menofworth.com/
https://mollysrevenge.com/
http://www.wickedtinkers.com/
http://www.rideuta.com/Rider-Tools/Schedules-and-Maps/704-Green-Line?page=bus-bushome-route704
http://www.utahstatefairpark.com/driving-directions/
mailto:dbricker123@gmail.com
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Iain's new ancient kilt, made by Alexis   

Malcolm Kehm and given as a gift from 

Charlie, Alexis and the North American 

branch of Clan Gunn  

Investiture attendees 

Those in attendance at the Investiture attending 

the tour of Holyrood Castle 

The wooden clock made by Linda Gunn given to 

Iain at his Investiture representing the Tree of 

Life in which the Clan Gunn's line will continue. 

Investiture Pictures  


